
From: City of Lathrup Village MI via Municode Portal <no-reply-portal@municodeweb.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 10:54 PM 
To: Sheryl Mitchell <smitchell@lathrupvillage.org> 
Subject: Lathrup Village Public Comment Submission 
 

Submitted on Sunday, July 25, 2021 - 10:53pm 

Submitted by anonymous user: 172.56.10.7 

Submitted values are: 

Contact Information  
  

  
  

Meeting Date Mon, 07/26/2021  
Meeting Type City Council  
Public Comments  
At the last meeting, the mayor repeatedly asked if Lathrup could not issue cannabis business licenses 
and be protected legally. Can Lathrup please be direct and let us all know if the adopted ordinance 
changes to allow cannabis businesses are sincere or if this is a complete farce in attempt to derail a 
ballot initiative to allow the citizens of Lathrup to decide. We don’t want to have our time and money 
wasted on the city or mayor directing the city clerk to not issue licenses approved in your ordinance 

mailto:no-reply-portal@municodeweb.com
mailto:smitchell@lathrupvillage.org


Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 10:51 PM 
To: Sheryl Mitchell <smitchell@lathrupvillage.org> 
Subject: Lathrup Village Public Comment Submission 
 

Submitted on Sunday, July 25, 2021 - 10:50pm 

Submitted by anonymous user: 174.211.35.33 

Submitted values are: 

Contact Information  
 

  
  

  
 City Council  

Public Comments  
As a lifelong resident of Lathrup Village I can’t recall a time when City Hall was so distrusted. The 
decisions that have been made and the direction this city is going is disgraceful. It seems a handful of 
oligarchs have taken it upon themselves to drive this once peaceful and beautiful bedroom community 
into their vision of what?! What’s the plan? Dispensaries? Liquor Stores? Pawn Shops? These businesses 
bring with them a reputation. It this the reputation Lathrup Village wants? No. We’d rather be a 
community known for healing, not dealing. Whoever thought this was a good idea needs to be fired. 
This issue needs to be tabled until the residents get their say.  
 

mailto:smitchell@lathrupvillage.org


Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 10:25 PM 
To: Sheryl Mitchell <smitchell@lathrupvillage.org> 
Subject: Lathrup Village Public Comment Submission 
 

Submitted on Sunday, July 25, 2021 - 10:25pm 

Submitted by anonymous user: 68.58.218.141 

Submitted values are: 

Contact Information  
 

  
  

Meeting Date Mon, 07/26/2021  
Meeting Type City Council  
Public Comments  
VETTING 
Apparently the council did not VET Dawn Medley very thoroughly! 
Did they ask about the job she was getting in the State of New York? 
Why did they accept her application, then vote to accept her for the position when they knew she was 
moving to New York?  
 
RESCIND 
The Council should immediately rescind her appointment to the position. 
How can she effectively represent the residents of Lathrup Village from the State of New York? 

 

mailto:smitchell@lathrupvillage.org


From: City of Lathrup Village MI via Municode Portal <no-reply-portal@municodeweb.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 9:59 PM 
To: Sheryl Mitchell <smitchell@lathrupvillage.org> 
Subject: Lathrup Village Public Comment Submission 
 

Submitted on Sunday, July 25, 2021 - 9:59pm 

Submitted by anonymous user: 97.83.89.209 

Submitted values are: 

Contact Information  
  

  
  

Meeting Date Sun, 07/25/2021  
Meeting Type City Council  
Public Comments  
I am for having marijuana dispensaries in our town for the benefit of tax revenue. Having a storefront 
will not be nearly as bad as some 
may think...and I highly recommend anyone who has not been to a dispensary to visit one to see how 
professional, organized, friendly and helpful the staff is and how they can help with products that 
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